
Starling Class 

 

Hello and welcome to Starling Class.  We are enthusiastic and always work to 

the best of our ability, ensuring we try hard to display the Fruits of the Spirit 

in all that we do.  Mrs Jones teaches the class on Monday and Tuesday, and Mrs 

Kerbey teaches the class on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  Our teaching 

assistant is Miss Wright. 

 

Things are a little bit different in class at the moment, due to disruption caused 

by Covid-19 but we are trying our best to keep things as normal as possible 

where we can. 

 

Our Themes 

This year our themes will be Reading Gives you Wings, Castles and Knights, To 

the Moon, Out of Africa, From Plot to Plate. 

 

Our Working Week 

Daily Routines… 

Everyday Starling class enjoy the following: 

 Worship 

 Priority Time 

 Maths 

 English 

 Guided Reading 

 Being Active 

PE days are currently Tuesday and Thursday, however children need to have 

their PE kit in school at all times as we sometimes do PE on different days. 

 

Reading 



Reading and being read to are the most important things you can do with your 

child and this should be done daily.  Make reading interactive 

by asking questions about the story as well as making 

predictions about what might happen next. 

Reading books are set via Bug Club, children will have one book 

a week online which will be updated on a Friday.  We encourage 

sharing of other texts that your children enjoy at home regularly. 

Children will receive a ‘bug’ on a chart in class each time that they read their 

bug club book.  There will be rewards given, relative to the number of bugs 

collected in a term.  

 


